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From: peter barry 
Sent: Sunday, April 16, 2023 9:00 AM
To: antell.karen@gmail.com; cbeattygulch@gmail.com; florancejl@gmail.com; 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Subject: Re: OPUC Docket ---STOP Idaho Power Profit Grab/ Environmental Destrruction --- Will 
OPUC do the Right thing??????

OPUC Commissioners, 
 
Please answer, HOW, exactly, the facts and the truth, in any way 
support the for-profit monopoly Idaho Power Corporation's, 
invention of the B2H application, would fulfill the following Mission: 
 
--improve the lives of Oregonians through effective utility regulation 
 
--fairly priced utility services 
 
--promote the public interest  
 
--recognize our impact on all communities 
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--well-reasoned, independent decisions supported by fact  
 
--meet rapid change in our regulated industries. 
 
--transformation in utility services consistent with Oregon's social, 
environmental, and economic goals.* 
 
Thank you for making clear, justifying statements with citations.  Or 
is that too much to ask?  Or just not possible? 
 
Peter Barry 
*bulleted points from the OPUC Mission Statement 
 
It is 2023 --- not 1923, not the era of Rural Electrification, it is a time 
of 'do or die' necessity for extremely rapid change in human 
enterprise and priority.   Which era are you in? 
 
 
On Thursday, March 9, 2023 at 05:26:43 PM PST, MENZA Candice * PUC <candice.menza@puc.oregon.gov> wrote:  
 
 

Docket Name: IDAHO POWER CERTIFICATION OF PUBLIC CONVENIENCE AND NECESSITY  

Description: Idaho Power's Request for Adjustment to Ruling.  Filed by Lisa Rackner.  

Use the link below to view this document:  

http://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HAO/pcn5hao172524.pdf  

  

If you no longer wish to receive notifications in this docket, please contact the Administrative Hearings Division Support 
Unit at puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov or (503)-378-6678 

  




